LISLE TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to the illinois Highway Code {605 ILCS 5/6-201.22) the Highway
Commissioner {“Commissioner”) of the Lisle Township Road District (“District”}) will hold a public hearing
at 10:00a.m. on Thursday, November 3, 2022, at the Lisle Township Road District, 4719 Indiana Avenue,
Lisle, lllinois, for the purposes of (a} examining that portion of Greene Road located between Hobson
Road and 75" Street that is under the District’s jurisdiction (“Road”); and (b} considering permanently
posting the Road at a reduced weight limit. At the hearing, the Commissioner will hear reasons for and
against permanently posting the Road at a 5-ton weight limit or such other weight limit the
Commissicner deems reasonably necessary. All interested parties will be given the right to be heard at
the hearing. Written comments can be submitted via mail before the hearing to the Office of the Lisle
Township Road District, 4719 Indiana Avenue, Lisle, lllinois 60532. Comments can alsc be submitted via
email at highway®@lisletownship.com. Parties seeking a reasonable accormmodation to participate in the
hearing should contact the Lisle Township Road District on business days between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. at
the address above or by phone at (630) 964-0057.




LISLE TOWNSHIP ROAD DISTRICT
MEETING AGENDA

Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.
Lisle Township Road District
4719 Indiana Avenue, Lisle, Illinois

1. Call to order

S

Public hearing to examine that portion of Greene Road located between Hobson Road and
75" Street that is under the Districts’ jurisdiction (“Road”) and consider permanently
posting the Road at a reduced weight limit of S tons or such other weight limit the Highway
Commissioner deems reasonably necessary.

3. Public comment

4. Adjournment

Parties seeking a reasonable accommodation to participate in the meeting should contact the Lisle
Township Road District on business days between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. at the address above or by
phone at (630) 964-0057.




